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Thank you for the opportunity to review the transcripts. Mark Goodsell and | are comfortable that the reporting
related to Ai Group is accurate.

However, | did stumble over dates which has resulted in an error that needs to be corrected, as outlined below. Do
not hesitate to contact me if this correction needs further explanation.

On page 59 of the transcript | am reported as saying:

“The other thing that is a major issue for the 2015-16 premium was the significant changes that had occurred. Into

2014-15 we had stabilisation for 2015-16, which was good, but people had been modelling what their premium was

going to be for 2014-15 based on the old calculation and got a terrible shock.”

During this section of my evidence, | got my years confused; and further confused things when trying to correct that
error.

The premium changed in 2015-16; and we had stabilisation in 2016-17.
If | had the ability to rewrite the words with the correct dates, | would say:
“The other thing that is a major issue for the 2015-16 premium was the significant changes that had occurred. We

had stabilisation for 2016-17, which was good, but people had been modelling what their premium was going to be
for 2015-16 based on the old calculation and got a terrible shock.”
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